
Dear Secretary, 
 
I refer to the submission of Cybersource Pty Limited, being submission 
number 85 to the Joint Standing Commitee on Treaties reference on the 
Australia - United States of America Free Trade Agreement. I have read 
that submission and I agree with the statements made in it. 
 
I consequently feel that the Free Trade Agreement should be opposed in 
the strongest possible terms. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Jens Porup 

 




